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SEZ THE PREZ  
Established in 1991 by the owner of Z

-Whizz. 

 

The Z Car CLUB OF SAN DIEGO is 

a group of 

Datsun and Nissan Z enthusiasts and a 

Charter 

Member of the National Z Car Club As-

sociation. 

Purpose: The Club is organized as a 

California Nonprofit Mutual Benefit 

Corporation formed to:1) Provide its 

members with access to knowledge 

about their Z Cars; 

2) Provide a forum for members and 

other interested parties; 

3) Exchange Z Car information; 

4) Organize events and activities for 

members which enhance their enjoy-

ment of Z car ownership. 

Persons interested in becoming a 

Member should fill out the Membership 

Form located on the last page of this 

Newsletter. 

Monthly Meetings are held the first 

Tuesday of each month with dinner at 6 

PM and meeting starting at 7 PM. See 

below for driving directions. 

Contact an Officer: See the list of Of-

ficers on the left side of this Newsletter. 

Any Officer will respond to your Email. 

Club Mailing Address: 

Z Club of San Diego 

P.O. Box 710886 

Santee, CA 92072 

Our monthly meeting place: 

DENNY’S 

4280 Clairemont Mesa Blvd. 

San Diego, CA 92117 
Driving directions: 

From 52, take the Genesee exit south to 
Clairemont Mesa, go west just past Clairemont                                                                                           

Drive, and it’s on the right 

From 5, go to Clairemont Dr and go east a 

couple miles ‘til you get to the Clairemont 

Square Center. Turn right on Clairemont 
Mesa Blvd. Then look for the Denny’s. on 

your left. We park in back of Denny’s 

THE PREZ SAYZ           

 

April was a great month!!! The General 

Meeting was very well attended and our 

guest speakers Eric Anderson and Angel 

Evans from Flawless Rides Motorsport 

were awesome. 

They specialize in custom fabrication 

welding/metal repair, installation, tuning, 

suspension and force induction. They are 

also a leader supplier of aftermarket auto 

parts for JDM engines and JDM cars. 

 

The April Club’s outing was the Motor-

sports West Coast National Z car auto 

Show. Many of our members were pre-

sent and showing their Z cars at the show. 

We had a booth displaying an awesome 

banner promoting ZCON 2014. Thanks to 

all the members that stop by and took 

turns attending the booth and greeting 

guests. 

 

The May General Meeting promise to be 

an awesome one .We are going to be pre-

senting the “NEW CLUB LOGO”. Our 

Guest Speaker is going to be Rick Herrera 

from Ar-Jay’s Upholstery. They are locat-

ed in Kearny Mesa on 7455 Raytheon Rd 

next door to our friends from FR Motor-

sports.  

 

This is your club, bring your  Z car and 

enjoy the meeting and the weather. 

 

Your Prez- Wally Cook      



  ZCSD EVENTS for 2013 

                              
*January 19th – ZCSD Campo Train Museum                               
*February 23rd – ZCSD Fire Memories Museum  
* March 23rd– Anza Borrego  
* April 26th – 28th – Motorsport Z-Car West Coast Nationals in Or-
ange CA 
* May 19th – ZCSD Annual Picnic at Santee Lakes  
* June 8th – ZCSD Idyllwild Drive & Lunch 
* June 21st,,22nd, 23rd - ZCSD Hearst Castle   
* July 27th – ZCSD Drive-In Movie Night – Sheri 
* August 24th – ZCSD Beach Party at Crown    Point in Mission Bay  
* September – ZCSD Support & Attend: 
    • Japanese Classic Car Show at the Queen Mary, Long Beach 
    • Coronado Speed Festival 
* October 5th – ZCSD DYNO Day and B-B-Q 
* November 9th – ZCSD Ramona Valley Wine Drive                                                                                      
*December 14th – ZCSD Holiday Party  
 
Other Events: 
 
* April 8th – 10th Bottom Buster Motor Tour 
* August 3rd – 9th ZCON, Nashua, New Hampshire 
* October 12th – Empire Z’s Annual Car Show 
* November TBD – ZCCIV Annual Car Show 
* Jay Leno’s Garage (Big Dog Garage) –  will try to coordinate a visit 
with some of our clubs contacts.  
 
              

     Go to WWW.ZCSD.ORG for a list of our Clubs Sponsors 





                                         Pictured Top: Devin and Alicia, Nick and Randy Rodriguez 

                                                  Bottom: Rob ,Clif ,Michael Grassi 



Some of us caravanned from San Diego: Kenny Seo, Bernard, Michele, Beau, Greg, Mike  



 Some of the Z cars on line before entering the car show area 



                                 Cars at the show area 



 

Devin Ploeger  370Z Kenny Seo 240Z 

                   Miguel Cervantes 510 

 

 

                     

                  Ramon Gamez 510 

Very Special thanks to Miguel Cervantes and Ramon Gamez for being “Hard Core” car enthusiast, waking up early 

and driving their beautiful Datsuns  510 to be displayed at the ZCSD 2014 ZCON Booth. We and all the show at-

tendees enjoyed your awesome cars. 



        Your Board in Action  

 

 

 

      Special thanks to Robert Calderhead for his amazing job filling in for our secretary Patty Cook !!! 



ZCSD wants to congratulate two of our long standing Club 

members; Michael Grassi and Rich Sharf for their invitation 

and participation at the prestigious La Jolla Concours d’Ele-

gance. No other Z car Club in the Nation has participation in 

such an event and we have two!!!  

Rich is last year First Place Winner in the preservation catego-

ry with his awesome early edition 240Z, granting him a posi-

tion in the winners circle exhibit. Michael is this year Second 

Place Award Winner in The Special Interest Category with his 

pristine white 1983 Datsun 280ZX . In the next page you will 

see some of the awesome cars Michael’s Z car was against 

too. Not an easy competition by any means. Guys thank for 

representing the Z car model and brand that we all love and 

feel passionate about. Your cars are a reflection of your dedi-

cation, enthusiasm, and love for this great cars.   

Michael Grassi 1983 Datsun 280ZX: Second Place Award Winner 

on the Special Interest Category.    CONGRATULATIONS !!!  



            Rich Sharf 240Z being display at the winners circle in La Jolla Concours d’Elegance 



Two Special Edition versions of the Z31 generation model were produced; a 50th Anniversary Edition celebrated 

the company's semi-centennial in 1984 and boasted additional luxury features, and a "Shiro Special", released 4 

years later, boasted performance-oriented upgrades.[  

 

                               1988 300ZX Turbo SE/ Special Shiro Edition  

http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Nissan_300ZX#cite_note-Z-Club_Hungary-2


         ZCSD STORE   

         NEW CLUB SHIRTS ARE IN !!! 

                               $ 25.00   



        CLIF’S MEMBERSHIP  

         MAY BIRTHDAYS   

           Happy Birthday! 

        Which Z car is the most popular in ZCSD? 

Joni Samaniego 05/01 

Pat Connolly 05/04 

Bill Pickelsimer 05/06 

Anne Branch 05/17 

James Bohnsack 05/19 

Michael Grassi 05/20 

Jim Pelling 05/27 

Deborah Clark 05/29 

Johnnie Gable 05/30 

Pat Miller 05/31 

   

Z Car Model 240Z 260Z 280Z 280ZX 300ZX-Z31 300ZX-Z32 350Z-Z33 370Z-Z34 

# of cars 21  2 8 10 5 9 14 5 

TOTAL MEMBERS THAT HAVE RENEWED: 59 

 

TOTAL CLUB MEMBERS: 102  

 

OUR CLUB FUNCTIONS BEST WHEN MEMBERS ARE 

ACTIVE AND ENVOLVED. WE HOPE WE CAN COUNT 

ON YOU TO JOIN WITH US IN 2013. 

Hurry up and Renew your Membership 



Short note from your Vice-
Prez and Newsletter editor   

May is here already!!! I want to wish everyone a Happy Mothers Day!!! And welcome all to this edition of the 

ZCSD Newsletter. April was a great month for the Z car lover, the General Meeting had some great guest speakers 

from Flawless Rides. A couple of our members participated in the prestigious La Jolla Concourse d’Elegance. Con-

gratulations to Michal Grassi for obtaining Second Place in the Special Interest Class with his 1983 280ZX.  Rich 

Sharf returned to  the Winners Circle exhibition area after last year First Place in the Preservation Class in his 240Z. 

Then we had the MSA West Coast Nationals Z car Show. ZCSD had a booth promoting the 2014 ZCON. Thanks to 

all the club members that participated at the show and helped at the convention booth. This month guest speaker is 

Mr. Rick Herrera from Ar-Jays Upholstery located in Kearny Mesa. They work in cars ,airplanes and boats, from 

seats, carpets and convertible tops. Don’t miss this great opportunity took me over a year to find an upholstery shop 

that was willing to come to our  meeting. Rick did not hesitate for a second and he has experience addressing car 

clubs. Rick thanks a lot from all of us at ZCSD. Also wanted to thank Lenny for getting the ZCON 2014 banner for 

MSA and Dennis Darnall for the “NEW!!! ZCSD LOGO” that is going to be presented at the General Meeting and 

use in the convention promotions, Club Shirts, sticker and letterhead for official club business. May is also the 

month we celebrate the Clubs 22nd Anniversary, a lot of work goes behind the scenes for a club to endure for such a 

long time .Your support and participation makes it all worth it. I thank you all past and present members for being 

part of the ZCSD family year after year and making this Club the most active Z car Club in CA. We are celebrating 

with our traditional picnic at the Santee Lakes. Come along enjoy some BBQ and show up your Z car. 

Hope to Z you all at  the meeting, 

David      

 
                May’s Guest Speaker 

You can contact AR-jays at: 

 

7455 Raytheon Rd. 

San Diego, CA 92111 

 

Ph.: (619) 985-8085 

Fax: (858) 505-9869 

 

Web page: www.ArJaysUpholstery.com 

E mail: ArJaysUpholdtery@hotmail.com 

 



 

            April  ZCSD General Meeting 

ZCSD Full House in Attendance for the April General Meeting, FR Motorsport guest speakers 





Special Thank to Angel Evans and  Eric Anderson from FR Motorsports for being  ZCSD April’s General Meeting Guest Speakers. They talked 

and explained the variety of services they provide for the JDM car enthusiast. From fabrication, tuning,  parts and accessories . Their facilities are 

very well equipped . While Angel can resource and find the best parts the real JDM market has to offer, Eric can fabricate anything you will need 

from  exhaust, intercooling piping to roll cages and  JDM engine swaps. Visit their show room .you will not be disappointed. 

Contact them at: 

  7455 Raytheon Rd. 

  San Diego, CA 92111 

 PH. (858) 505-9848 

 Web : www.flawlessrides.com 



               Z Cars at the General Meeting 





 

 

Our friend and former ZCSD member Salvador Mazin is selling a few parts for the Z31 enthusiast: 

Hi again this are the pictures and list of parts I have from my 300ZX 1988 that I sold, I want $500.00 for all and I have also the 

set (4) Tokiko springs not in the pictures new, I thank you for passing this list to all Z members and other chapters thank you 

kindly. If interested or if you have questions please call me at: 619-318-2997 or  e-mail me at makaha.b112@yahoo.com  

Once again thank you, 

Salvador Mazin 



This great opportunity comes  from our friend Bob Hunsberger. If you are looking for a great project Z car this is 

for you : 
 

Referencing our conversation at the last Z club meeting. I am selling our 1971 240Z. I'm just never going to find the time to complete 

the car. Attached. are 5 photos of the project. As you can see from the pictures it is a partially completed project. There are lots and 

lots of more parts than shown in the pictures including a new old stock left front fencer. Only 2 of the 3 engines are in the photos. 

Everything is new: Windshield, all suspension bushings, all window rubber, all new brakes and drums, etc. There are also some 

280ZX parts including a compete set up upholstery panels including the headliner. It will take several pickup loads to carry it all. As 

we discussed at the meeting, I am just asking for a fair price, whatever that is determined to be. My phone number is 760-789-4592. 

The car is available for viewing in my shop in Ramona My intent was to build a very nice car for my wife to use as her primary trans-

portation. I just simply ran out of time. You can use this E-mail address. flyingforme@cox.net  

Thanks a lot for your support. 

Bob Hunsberger 

 

mailto:flyingforme@cox.net




PRESIDENTS MEMBERSHIP LETTER 

 

You joined the Z Club of San Diego because you have a Z 

car that you love (or hate if not running), and to drive your 

car in organized drives (or runs), show your car off at car 

shows, and to be a part of a great group of people that like 

their cars as much as you do. 

 

We are looking forward to another great year of meetings, 

speakers, and drives. The ZCSD has become the most ac-

tive Z Car Club in California, and may be in the Western 

States. 

 

It is that time of year where we need to pay our dues. The 

reason for the dues is to pay for the expense of running the 

club which include the following: 1) Paying for our member-

ship in the National Z Club of America, 2) club insurance 

for the events that we organize and run, 3) the printing and 

distribution of the Newsletter, 4) part of your cost for the 

Holiday Party in December is paid by the Club. The dues re-

main the same $36 for the year, which is just $3 per month. 

This is the best deal in town. 

 

Don’t miss out. Fill out the renewal form and bring it to the 

next meeting. 

 

Your President: Wally Cook 




